
Dear Chair and House Health and Government Affairs Committee Members, 

Please support HB 1376, requiring an employer to develop a process to allow an employee to obtain an 

exemption from a COVID-19 vaccination requirement; prohibiting an employer from terminating or 

forcing an employee to resign under certain circumstances; providing that certain employees have a 

cause of action against an employer and may seek certain relief and damages; etc. More than 1000 side 

effects caused by the COVID-19 vaccine have been reported by FDA. People have their own medical and 

regional concerns about this vaccine, and people have their own freedom to choose any medical 

treatment. 

Therefore, I am favorable to the bill HB 1376. 

Please support this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Wei Yan  

Maryland resident 

 

 

 


